
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Letter regarding -120 John Frederick Dr - Augusta community by Losani Homes

From: Many M. D. Ibrahim
Sent: May-24-17 1:58 PM
To: Bedioui, Ida; Ferguson, Lloyd; Office of the Mayor
Cc: Chelsea Mogridge
Subject: Letter regarding -120 John Frederick Dr - Augusta community by Losani Homes

Hello,

We, my wife and I, are the prospective owners of Lot F5 in the Augusta subdivision by Losani Homes in
A caster.

We are writing you in the matter regarding 120 John Frederick Dr. condominium corporation being a gated
community.

In the attached letter, we express our position against the community being a gated community and our
supporting evidence.

I look forward to seeing you tonight and personally introducing myself.

Best regards,
Hany M. D. Ibrahim
B.A.Sc, P.Eng., MBA (cand)
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